Sent: 12/03/2025 10:03:24 PM
Subject: DA2025/0142 - NO TO MCDONALDS ROSEBERY ST

Dear Council,
We feel strongly enough about this to say NO.
There is more than enough traffic congestion in this area.

The additional noise and risk of rubbish being dumped from the fast food purchases will have
an adverse impact on the local community and the environment.

This development must not go ahead as it is not the right location for such an establishment.

Thank you for your time.

Tracey and Paul Lowe - local residents
Manly Vale



